LNIFOR
2 ] - MONDAY oTH DECEMBER.

THIS YEAR WE HAVE DECIDED TO TRY A DIFFERENT
APPROACH TO COLLECTING RAFFLE PRIZES FOR THE
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE.

WE WILL BE HOSTING A NON-UNIFORM DAY ON MONDAY 9TH
DECEMBER. CHILDREN WILL BE ASKED TO BRING AN ITEM
(IF THEY CAN) TO CONTRIBUTE TO THE RAFFLE, IN RETURN
FOR WEARING THEIR OWN CLOTHES. THIS CAN BE
SOMETHING AS A CHOCOLATE BAR OR NEW ITEMS YOU
WOULD LIKE TO RECYCLE.

PLEASE DO NOT FEEL OBLIGED TO SEND IN AN ITEM, CHILDREN
CAN STILL ATTEND SCHOOL IN THEIR OWN CLOTHES
RAFFLE PRIZES WILL BE MADE UP FROM ANY CONTRIBUTIONS.

RAFFLE TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE FROM THE
SCHOOLSFF E




